
Researchers call for data-driven informed decision making in the health sector 
The limited use of data and Geographic Information System (GIS) in the provision of health care has been 

identified as one of the bottlenecks that continue to hinder programme management, policy development 

and decision making in the health sector. To address this phenomenon, the Health Informatics Governance 

and Data Analytics (HIGDA) Project, in collaboration with the Ministry of Health is currently conducting 

training of over healthcare leaders and managers from across the country on data analytics and GIS. 

https://www.standardmedia.co.ke/article/2001328421/health-researchers-we-need-data-driven-informed-

decision-making  
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